

## City of Grand Island

Tuesday, October 25, 2016 Council Session

## Item C-1

## Recognition of Police Chief Robert Falldorf for 30 Years of Service with the Grand Island Police Department

The Mayor and City Council will recognize Police Chief Robert Falldorf for 30 years of service with the City of Grand Island Police Department. Chief Falldorf was hired as a Police Officer on September 1, 1986, was promoted to Sergeant on April 12, 1993 and to Captain on December 29, 2003. He became Police Chief on June 20, 2016. We congratulate Chief Falldorf on his dedicated service to the City of Grand Island for the past 30 years.

**Staff Contact: Mayor Jeremy Jensen** 



WE HEREBY EXPRESS OUR SINCERE APPRECIATION TO

## ROBERT FALLDORF

For your Loyalty, Diligence, and Dedicated Service During Your Tenure With



Marlan Ferguson
Department Director

Mayor Mayor Mayor

9/30/16 Date

9/30/16 Date